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Dear Friend, 

Election Day is hours away and I wanted to reach out and thank you for all the hugs,
calls, texts, emails, and contributions to my campaign.  Thank you especially to
those who have voted early. 

I'm honored to have earned the endorsements of the AFL-CIO, The Charlotte
Observer, The Charlotte Post, Equality North Carolina, and the African American
Caucus of the Mecklenburg County Democratic Party.

But the most important endorsement is YOUR VOTE. If you have not already voted,
I hope you will vote tomorrow and I humbly ask for your support. Count on me to
always work for you!

Sincerely,
Pat
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Vote Tomorrow!
Pat Cotham [patcotham@outlook.com]

Sent: Monday, March 02, 2020 4:23 PM

To: Steve Johnston
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